

April 24, 1991

DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS AND COMPUTER SCIENCE

Professor Catherine Gorini, Assoc. Chair Department of Mathematics Maharishi International University Fairfield, IA 52556

Dear Professor Gorini:

Enclosed is a copy of a letter sent to Paul Shimura recognizing his presentation at the recent Iowa Mathematics Meetings and a certificate for presentation to him which has been signed by Elgin Johnston and myself.

I have also sent to Paul a form for him to indicate the usual biographical information which the MAA wants for their records.

Thank you for your support of the Association and its annual meeting shown by the presence of both your faculty and your students. Congratulations to Paul and to those of you who were supportive of his efforts.

Sincerely,

David O. Oakland, Secretary-Treasurer

Iowa Section

Mathematical Association of America